
 
 

Saipem: cyber-attack on its servers identified 
 

San Donato Milanese (MI), December 10, 2018 - Saipem informs that today a cyber-attack on its servers 

has promptly been identified. 

We are collecting all the elements useful for assessing the impact on our infrastructures and the actions to 

be taken to restore normal activities. 

We are also in the process of notifying the report of the incident to the competent Authorities. 

 

Saipem is one of the world leaders in drilling services, as well as in the engineering, procurement, 
construction and installation of pipelines and complex projects, onshore and offshore, in the oil & gas 
market. The company has distinctive competences in operations in harsh environments, remote areas and 
deepwater. Saipem provides a full range of services with “EPC” and “EPCI” contracts (on a “turn-key” 
basis) and has distinctive capabilities and unique assets with a high technological content. 

 

Website: www.saipem.com 
Ph.: +39 0244244640 

http://www.saipem.com/

